
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We have been busy making sure our working space 
is safe and healthy for our employees and members. 
Over the past few months we have been putting a 
new operating plan into place as we get ready to open 
our doors and begin welcoming people in. We have taken 
into account the recommendations of the CDC, our local and 
national government as well as working with our team to come 
up with a plan to ensure the safety of everyone who walks through our doors.  
 
To ease any COVID-19 concerns you may have, we would like to share the safety and 
cleaning protocols that ThinkBar will be implementing. 
  
Cleaning Protocol 

● All available work stations will be 6 feet apart 
● The space will be cleaned regularly throughout the day as well as a deep 

cleaning at closing. 
● The space will be professionally cleaned weekly.  
● Touchless hand sanitizing stations are available throughout the space 
● Sanitation stations will be provided as we encourage guests to wipe down their 

area before and after use. 
  
Safety Guidelines 

● Please wear a mask upon entry and as you walk around the space.​Feel free to 
remove once seated at your workstation.  

● If you have felt under the weather in the last 14 days we kindly ask that you 
cowork with us at a different date. 

  
Keeping our guests healthy and safe is our top priority. ​Please feel free to contact us 
with any concerns or questions regarding ThinkBar’s safety measures. 
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610 Phoenix Street, South Haven, MI 49090 
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